
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

July 2021 

Joseph Ball 

J Boedicker 

Devin Casemier 

Tony Childs 

Charles Clark 

Junior Conley 

Shane Falke 

Alex Fleming 

Edward Gren 

John Harter 

Boston Hensley 

Brandon Hollman 

Justin Holt 

Gail Jackson 

Joseph Kahle 

Kenneth Long 

Stanley Parsons 

Jesse Place 

Craig Schmidt 

Tyler Steward 

Anthony Strange 

Samantha Swaney 

Paul Taylor 

Shon Taylor 

Nathaniel White 

Anthony Willis  
 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2021 

Tyler Baucher 

Matthew Coil 

Tracy Dukes 

Jason Grace 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2021 (Con’t) 

Thomas Heffner 

Randy Hoersten 

Darren Krock 

Scott Scheid 

Travis Teets 

Anthony Turner 
 

PAID THROUGH 

May 2021 

Tyler Core 

Richard Evans 

Shanon Hauenstein 

Richard Novo 

Evan Saunders 
 

PAID THROUGH 

April 2021 

Jeffrey Metzger 

Heath Rider 

Lucas Schroeder 
 

PAID THROUGH 

February 2021 

Doug Cantrell 

 

__________________________________________________________ 

Save the Date!!!!!

 

December 4th – 1:00-4:00 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

I would like to send a warm welcome out to all the 8 new 

Apprentices who will start in September. Please extend a 

welcome and helping hand to all. 
 

New Journeyman training is coming soon to a training center 

near you! We are offering a 6 hour class (2 – 3 hour nights) on 

Medium Voltage – Termination – Splicing & Load Breaks. 

This training will pay a $300.00 participation award for 

completion. August 31st & September 2 -  6:00 – 9:00 
 

Can’t make it to the hall? We are excited to offer new online 

Journeyman classes that will be available very soon. Check out 

the list on the back of the Death Benefits page. 
 

Don’t Forget a special 2-day Workshop at Lima JATC 

Training Center September 17th – 18th, 2021.  The new 2020 

National Electrical Code contains significant changes that will 

impact how you do your job. The participation award for this 

class is  $500.00 and will be given to those who attend all 16 

hours, plus you will be gifted with the new code book to keep! 
 

Again, if you have any thoughts or ideas or classes, please let 

me know. 

           The Ole’ Guys                    

 

There were 7 members present at the August 

meeting. We discussed cable and internet providers, 

services and prices. We also talked about the 

COVID pandemic and how it has affected and 

changed everyone’s life.  
 

Jim Hoskins announced that he was stepping down 

as Recording Secretary, effective immediately. 

Thanks to him for his many years of service and 

dedication to this job. We are looking for someone 

to volunteer to take over that position.  
 

If you haven’t lately or ever attended our meeting, 

please join us at 2 p.m. on the second Wednesday of 

the month.  
 

Why do we park in driveways and drive on 

parkways? 
 

Do Lipton employees take coffee breaks? 
 

Can I yell "movie" in a crowded firehouse? 
 

Can you be a closet claustrophobic? 
 

How is it that a building burns up as it burns 

down? 

 

Pres. & acting R. S. 

 

Mike Bockey 

 
  
 

 

 


